
Nancy Vernon would like information about:  
As the community coalition dedicated to reducing harm from prescription drug misuse, RXSafe Marin is 
pleased to see Inmar's eagerness to work with the County/community on strategies to make sure 
underserved areas (San Rafael/Canal, West Marin) are covered by collection drop off if possible and if 
not, by other means (eg.mail back and community collection events). RXSafe and partners (eg. Alcohol 
Justice, Spahr) can help lead this work with Inmar. We like the emphasis on education and outreach and 
would hope to confer on materials, website, etc. In favor of the addition of the survey to gauge 
awareness/success in community and the robust marketing plan and fact that results of plan are 
included in annual report. We would want to ensure that Inmar and Med-project would work side by 
side so all looks seamless to the consumer. Nancy Vernon (Co-chair of RXSafe Marin steering committee)  
 


